NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
WESTHAMPTON ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

The Westhampton Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Variance public hearing, in
accordance with Westhampton Bylaws, sec. 6:11, for application 217v, from Deborah
Burkhalter seeking a property line adjustment to correct a boundary setback at Lots 14
& 18 South Road.

The public hearing will take place on Thursday, November 19th, at 7PM. in the
Westhampton Town Hall, at 1 South Road.



